
  

 

 
December 9, 2020 
 
Debra Howland 
Executive Director 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
 
RE: Initial Comments of ChargePoint, Inc. in Docket No. DE 20-170, Electric Vehicle Time 
of Use Rates, and Service List Change Request 
 
 
Dear Director Howland, 
 

Please accept the attached Initial Comments of ChargePoint, Inc. (“ChargePoint”) in 
Docket No. DE 20-170. 
 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me with 
any questions. 
 
 
 

       Sincerely,  

        
Melissa E. Birchard 
Keyes & Fox LLP 
Tel.: 857-276-6883 
E-mail: mbirchard@keyesfox.com  
 
Counsel to ChargePoint, Inc. 


